
Dear Senators, 

I strongly oppose a referendum on the NPVIC. It is likely unconstitutional and a thinly 
veiled attempt to defeat the bill with out-of-state money pouring in. Even if we are able 
to overcome lies in the media from extremists who do not understand the NPVIC, the 
time it will take to plan the referendum, have the vote and then face court challenges, 
which will likely be appealed, will mean that Oregon is significantly slowing down the 
NPVIC for the rest of the country. 

Sincerely, 
Lynn Thompson 
 


